

Officer updates:

- Sai: Sustainability is included in the partnership agreement, updating on points made from last week.
- Barry: of last week, fáines are finally done, gaillimh le gaeilge will be launching a service announcing the list of everything with irish language services in the city. Organising a drag race with imogen.
- Imogen: In charge of the lineup for sult for rag week, been busy with booking various events, got over 80 applications for take me out.
- Joe is annual leave.
- Malena: Femsoc or WiStem approached malena to do an eco femism event. Working on bringing back volunteer bike workshop.

Black History Month:

- Vicki: February is BHM, working with ACS (African Caribbean Society) to organise events. Some events include, black mental health talk, law talk, big fashion show, documentary screening. Want to do a promo video for it. If

SU Council & Refreshers Day Promotion:

- Sai: started doing promotion today, looking at target at of 130 people, refereshers day will be smaller size event.
- Vicki: Are we allowed to promote the

SU Signatory Orphanages:

- Malena: Is this focused on the Global South, because I know there is an issue with white saviourism.
- Sai: it's more of global movement, not focused on a particular region.
- Holly: Lit and Deb have discussed this broader issue before. Basically the biggest issue is that students go volunteering and it dameges the orphaneges and there are harms involved.
- Barry:

AOB:

1. Ents/Comms Officer update:
 - Sai: There are practical challenges involving mandating next years officers to do something, we can mandate them to investigate the need to a role but can't practically maate next year's cexec to do it.
 - Barry: The timeline

2. Meatless Mondays

- Malena: It was happening last year. But it's not happening this year.
- Sai: It's just that Róisí led the campaign last year and no one took the lead on it

3. Letters to TD

- Malena: What happened to it, because we decided if nothing was done we would take the lead
- Barry: USI dropped it so we should take the lead.

- Malena: needs to talk with Jack and Julia about events

- Jack: do you remember we had a list from concessions from the university to stop RAG week.

- Sai: Have a meeting on the 19th with the president about it.

4. SOS

- Barry: we have around 2,500 tickets, it is a bit more expensive, ticket price is looking like €15 at the moment, we are also looking at having big name acts which is what groovy Tuesday requested.

- Imogen: We are getting professional lighting and sounds which is where most of the money is going.

- Malena: Is there anyway we can address the problems with Hallows with bars and toilets

- Seanie: We can probably say "more facilities" or something like that

- Barry: With that because we have groovy Tuesdays they have a lieense to have pop up bars around the place. Last time there were some issues with the bar in Bailey Allen, wont have it this time.

5. Council

- Sai: Will be revealing the mascot mockup at Council. And looking at getting a mic cube that we can throw.

6. USI

- Malena: When is USI congress

- Sai: 3rd – 6th of April